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Dear MR. JOHN DOE, 
 
Per your request, this letter is being written to confirm the amount of $529.62 will be mailed to 
you for funds that have been returned via the UNKNOWN Employment Security Commission 
due to the overpayment of benefits. 

 
A request has been sent by the Benefit Payment Control Unit to the Finance & Budget Unit on 
February 24, 2017. Funds should be sent to you within the next five to ten business days. 

 
Funds will be forwarded to you each month by NCDES, from UNKNOWN, when received. 

 
Hopefully this letter will serve the purpose you need. If we can be of further assistance, please 
do not hesitate to contact us at 919.707.1338. 

 
Regards, 

 
Benefits Integrity Section 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Help us prevent UI Fraud by responding timely and accurately to requests for information 
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